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Check Out South Suburban College’s Virtual Information Sessions to 

Get Ready for Summer and Fall Classes 
 
SOUTH HOLLAND, IL– Summer and Fall Registrations are in progress at South Suburban College (SSC) 
online from ssc.edu. SSC is providing two sets of Virtual Information Sessions via Zoom on May 26th and 
27th both for general enrollment and transfer questions, as well as Workforce Equity Initiative grant 
applications. The Virtual Information Session links are accessible through www.ssc.edu/info.  
 
SSC has moved to a Virtual Classroom Model through the summer semester with some exceptions. The 
College continues to provide a high level of instruction, support services, and educational resources 
online and through e-learning technologies. The Virtual Information Sessions will assist prospective new 
students and reverse transfer students will acclimating to the new processes in order to get enrolled. 
 
The general enrollment Virtual Information Sessions are as follows: 

• May 26, 6 p.m. 

• May 27, 12 noon 

Additionally, the WEI grant provides wrap-around services including comprehensive financial assistance 
and academic support to participating students within five program areas providing stackable 
credentials including Nursing and Patient Care Technician (PCT), Basic Nursing Assistance Training 
Program (BNATP), Community Healthcare Worker (CHW), and Certified Production Technician (CPT) in 
addition to the Barbering program.  
 
The WEI Virtual Information Sessions are as follows: 

• May 26, 12 noon 

• May 27, 6 p.m. 

The 2020 Summer Semester begins the week of Monday, June 1st. Summer is an excellent time for 
students to take the next step in their success by customizing a class schedule at a convenient, 
affordable institution. Future SSC students should get started at admissions.ssc.edu. Once the 
application process is complete, new students will receive an SSC email account and a Self-Service 
Username & Password via email which will allow access to student information and class registration.  
 
Visit www.ssc.edu/info or email registration&records@ssc.edu for additional information regarding 
these sessions, or for assistance with registration. Laptops are available on a limited basis for students 
enrolling in 2020 Summer and Fall Semesters. Students who are registered and in need of a laptop 
should send an email to StudentLife@ssc.edu to begin the process. 
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